C15-Q0lo-0087
Heldenfels, Leane

From: Bill Fabs+ S j \
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 2:39 PM /
To: Heldenfels, Leane ,l

Subject: Re: S. Lamar case owner/applicant 3

Yes, we withdraw, Sorry bout delay, just got feedback
Sent from my iPhone

OnJan 6, 2017, at 2:32 PM, Heldenfels, Leane <Leane.Heldenfels@austintexas.gov> wrote:

Hi Bill ~ have you heard from your owner/applicant if it's Ok to leave agenda as posted, request for
withdraw on this case?

Leane Heldenfels, Senior Planner

Board of Adjustment Liaison

City of Austin Development Services Department

One Texas Center, 1st Floor, Development Assistance Center

505 Barton Springs Road

Office: 512-974-2202
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Follow us on Facebook, Twitter & Instagram @DevelopmentATX

We want to hear from you! Please take a few minutes to complete our online customer survey.
Nos gustaria escuchar de usted. Por favor, tome un momento para completar nuestra encuesta.




